Are you interested in cooking, tasting and discussing food?

Would you like to share and discuss recipes and cookery books,
get to know new people, meet professionals in the business?

If so The Hungry Bookworm might be for you?

We are proposing to start a club in the Falmouth/Truro/Helston
area which would:

Meet for an evening about every 8 weeks

Select a cookery book, elect members to cook recipes
from it, bring the results along for a tasting and discussion,
hopeftully with a glass of wine or two.

Organise trips to food producers, and professional
kitchens to learn more about food and drink in general

Arrange talks by food writers, photographers, editors
and publishers

Try to obtain discounts for members at related outlets

Have a lot of fun!

If you are interested, please contact one of the following before
Christmas with your contact details, and any ideas you may have.

Peter Hadfield on peter@roselidden.co.uk
Or Molly Scanlon on mols@nourished.eu

We aim to arrange an inaugural meeting
sometime early in the New Year 2014
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